
 

 
To 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
our Principal, for having received 

“Principal of the Year Award for Institutional Excellence”, 
at the 8th Higher Education Innovation & Technology Summit & Awards,  

held on 15th of May, 2025 
 

 
 

Congratulations and best wishes for his contribution to the field of Education, which is 
valuable and inspiring to one and all. 

                   Team DJSCE 
 


